NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sabula will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 P.M. on Wednesday, February 21, 2024 at the Sabula City Hall, 411 Broad Street for the following purposes:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Sabula would like to propose an easement for 411 Pearl Street and also the Sale of City Property for 411 Pearl Street.
The City of Sabula would like to announce the Notice of Intent to file for financial assistance from the USDA for the purchase of Turn Out Gear.  The City is applying for a grant that is reimbursed up to 75% .  Equipment will cost no more than $20,000.
The City of Sabula would like to propose Ordinance 1-2024, Title VII, Special Ordinances, Chapter 7- Soo Green Franchise Agreement
Interested persons should attend or respond in writing to:  City of Sabula, Attention: Lynn Parker, City Clerk, P.O. Box 331 Sabula, Iowa 52070




